
Stoats are a serious threat
to Orkney wildlife
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Have	you	seen	a Stoat?
If you think you have seen a stoat please tell us as 
soon as possible. Find out more about the project 

and how to identify a stoat on our website

www.orkneynativewildlife.org.uk
Stoats turn white in winter, 
but always keep a black tip 
to the tail. Stoats and rats 
are similar in size so look out 
for the stoat’s bounding gait 
rather than the rat’s scurrying 
low to the ground.
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Protecting our native wildlife 
together:


